
One Norbiton CWG Housing Sub-group report. 

The HSG have been working on quick wins and look at medium and long term goals for 

Norbiton Housing priorities. 

I would like to thank Peter for continuing to allowing us to use the excellent St Peters 

Church as a venue for our meetings. 

We have facilitated small projects to ‘spring clean’ the concrete area behind Madingley 

tower and Piper Hall both on Cambridge Road Estate (CRE) and Queen Marys Hall on 

Cambridge Gardens (CG). 

The process of engaging with CG residents on how to spend £25,000 for Environmental 

improvements is ongoing.  

We would like to submit the action plan and the addendum on homelessness to you for 

consideration. 

As you can see each member of the group (Officers and Volunteers) have been assigned 

tasks so the workload is shared and this gives all members ownership of the group. 

Following our discussions with representatives of Kingston Churches Action on 

Homelessness and YMCA London South West, we are hoping to meet with Nick Smith (RBK) 

to discuss the items on the action plan addendum at our next meeting planned for the 

middle of June. 

We have looked at Section 106 provision and feel that the CWG should be looking to get a 

say in how the financial part of this is allocated in Norbiton. 

We have met with representatives from Vital Kingston and would like to recommend that 

David Randall be invited to a CWG meeting to discuss how we can work with them in 

Norbiton. 

Our action plan is a fluid document and if anybody wishes to make any comments or 

suggestions please let me know. 

 

Tim Bell 

Resident lead HSG 


